CADDO BASIN SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT

156 CR 1118 * Greenville, TX 75401-7514
Phone (903) 527-3504 * Fax (903) 527-3510

NOTICE

Due to supply shortages of water meters and meter setting material from the
manufacture’s, new water meter settings could be delayed up to several
months. Manufacture’s reasons for these shortages are high demand, staff
shortages due to Covid and the supply chain getting raw materials to make the
product and the delays to ship the finished product to the customer.

We are sorry to have to inform our customers of this situation and we are trying
to stay a step ahead in receiving materials, but demand is getting greater than
we can receive the materials. Please plan several months in advance for new

meter sets.



